
 
 
 

 

 
28 July 2020 

Enquiries: Geoff Edwards – 9364 0336 
Reference: Enter Our Reference 

 

 
«Owner» 
«MAILING_ADDRESS1» 
«MAILING_ADDRESS2» 
 
 
Dear «Salutation» 
 
Project Progress Update - Bert Jeffrey Park Amenity Building 
 
As per previous communications, designs for the amenity building at Bert Jeffrey 
Park, Murdoch have been uploaded to the project web page, for your information.  
 
The Site Plan also shows an accessible pathway which will provide access to the 
facility, from street level for people of all abilities, furthermore, an ACROD car bay will 
be provided to enhance the accessibility for all at Bert Jeffrey Park. 
 
A drinking fountain, with dog water bowl will also be installed close to the play ground 
and amenity building.   
 
At this stage, it is scheduled that the construction of the amenity building will 
commence in September 2020 and be concluded by early November 2020, this is 
subject to change and subsequent communications will advise of any amendment to 
this timeline.  
 
For more information, including the recently uploaded designs, visit:  
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/our-city/about-our-city/projects-and-works/bert-jeffrey-
park-amenity-building-project 
  
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact the City’s Leisure Planning Officer, Geoff Edwards, on 
9364 0336. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Todd Cahoon 
Manager Healthy Melville 

 

https://www.melvillecity.com.au/our-city/about-our-city/projects-and-works/bert-jeffrey-park-amenity-building-project
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/our-city/about-our-city/projects-and-works/bert-jeffrey-park-amenity-building-project

